
ICRP draft report on Ethical
Foundations of the System of
Radiological Protection
The ICRP draft report on Ethical Foundations of the System of
Radiological  Protection  is  now  available  for  public
consultation.

You  may  find  the  file  of  the  draft  report  at
http://www.icrp.org/page.asp?id=348

All members are encouraged to discuss the interesting report
and send your comments to ICRP for consideration.

Comments be submitted through the ICRP website no later than
July 21, 2017.
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